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From: Paul Abramson
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Williamson St. Traffic Issues
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 3:17:24 PM

You don't often get email from phabramson@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

While I think traffic is mostly ok, placing concrete filled steel posts at the Ingersoll corner,
Mother Fool's corner, is my recommendation.  

I do not agree conducting a major study on the entire street is a worthwhile use of resources 

Paul Harris Abramson
608.279.8339
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